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20th June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Today it has been wonderful to see our children transition into their new classes for 

September. It has been a lovely day with lots of ‘getting to know you’ activities and much 

excitement for the year ahead. Whilst our children will move up with classmates they know, 

for many, transition represents an opportunity to work with new members of staff.  

2022-2023 Classes 

Group Class Name Teacher 

Nursery Nursery Mrs Chand 

Reception 1 King Mrs Bemrose / Miss Ponter  

Reception 2 Parks Mrs Garner 

Year 1 (Previously King) Windsor Miss Magowan 

Year 1 (Previously Parks) Bell Miss Randle 

Year 2 Braille Miss Bailey 

Year 3 Berners-Lee Miss Pearce 

Year 4 Hopper Mr Grafton 

Year 5 Jackson Miss Coulson 

Year 6 Gutenberg Miss de Kock 

For the year ahead, we are pleased to welcome Mrs Bemrose back from Maternity leave, 

joined by Miss Ponter who will be class-based in Reception and we are thrilled to have Miss 

de Kock joining us. All our classes will have excellent support from our wonderful wider 

teaching team. Mrs Dowler will be leading across our Nursery and Reception classes, 

spending time in all. Mr McCormick and Mrs Roberts will be leading teams across the 

school. Just a reminder, there is an opportunity for you to meet with your child’s next 

teacher after school today between 3:30 and 4:30pm.  

Yours sincerely,   

 
Mr. A. Taylor 

Headteacher 
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